
 

 

6th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Author Event at Chorlton Library 
 
As part of Chorlton Book Festival we will be taking Year 4 to Chorlton Library on Wednesday 
22nd November for an exciting talk with authors Knife and Packer. We will be walking to 
Chorlton Library at 10:45am, and will be back at school in time for lunch.  
 
Author-illustrator duo Knife (Duncan McCoshan) and Packer (Jem Packer) have written and 
illustrated over 40 books for children including Fleabag Monkeyface and Badly Drawn Beth. 
 
We would really appreciate any parent volunteers that are able to accompany us to the library. 
If we do not have enough adults to help out the trip may have to be cancelled. If you are 
available to help out, please speak to your child’s teacher or send them an email via 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to the workshop as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Millward, Luke McDonagh and Andy Wheeldon 
Year 4 Teachers 

 


